
The Horseman IS looking for you or to be more exact, he is looking for 
volunteers to help make Creepy Hollow 2023 a smashing pumpkin success. 

Join us at Cub Adventure Camp

October 14 – 15, 2023
October 21 – 22, 2023

Come out and help us with all the fun festive activities that 
are planned. Volunteers are encouraged to attend as a unit 

but all help is appreciated. 

Units can camp overnight in Fleet on the T Brady Saunders 
side of camp. Contact Pam or Melissa at the Heart of 

Virginia Council to make arrangements.

Volunteers also have the option to select having meals in the 
dining hall during the weekend (Saturday - Lunch and 

Dinner, Sunday -  Breakfast).

Sign up at the following link by Monday, October 2nd and you will be guaranteed 
a Staff shirt.




